April 11, 1975

Dr. George Kolligian
27 Williamsburg Dr.
Orange, Conn. 06477

Dear Dr. Kolligian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship of
St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose.

Our receipt No. 20722 1s enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
O0ffice of the Primate

Enc.




